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AMERICAN CONSTRUCTION METALS

June 16, 2025

To Our Valued ACM Customers,

Effective June 4, 2025, the US Government doubled tariffs on foreign steel and aluminum imports to
50% in an effort to help protect America’s critical steel and aluminum industries. This announcement
increases our raw material input costs substantially. As a result, ACM is announcing an 8% - 12%
increase on aluminum and steel manufactured items effective on all orders placed after July 18, 2025,
and shipped after August 1, 2025. ACM will continue to price gutter and trim coil monthly.

ACM reserves the right to limit bulk purchases ahead of the increase.
Updated price lists will be available before July 21, 2025.

Thank you for your business and continued support of ACM,
i

Shania Berg

ACM Pricing Manager



